
 

 

  

 

ORMISTON MEADOWS ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 

23RD  SEPTEMBER 2021 

Message from Mrs Moore 

The new term is well underway and we have lots of exciting events to look forward to. We hope to be able to 

welcome parents and carers back into school soon to join us for Celebration Assembly. This decision will be 

governed by the latest advice regarding Covid 19 restrictions. 

As the weather is starting to turn cooler, we would ask that pupils bring a coat into school as we go out for 

break and lunchtime play whenever the weather permits. 

 I regret to inform you that we have received complaints from local residents regarding parking at the start and 

end of the school day. Please give consideration to our local community and park safely and in appropriate 

areas adhering to the Highway Code. We would ask that you park a small distance away from the academy and 

walk into the academy grounds when dropping off or collecting your child. It is important to our academy that 

positive relations with our local community remain in place and do not diminish due to inconsiderate, 

dangerous parking by some of our parents. 

Finally, I would like to introduce our new Head Boy, Blake, and Head Girl, Nicole, and their deputies, Keir and 

Aliyah. They are all excellent role models and ambassadors for our school. Well done to everyone who applied. 

 

 

 

 

Healthy snacks 

Pupils are encouraged to bring in a healthy snack 

of fresh or dried fruit or vegetables, to enjoy at 

break time. Items such as chocolate, crisps, 

biscuits or cereal bars or any items containing 

nuts, are not suitable. Children in Foundation 

Stage and Key Stage One are provided with fruit 

mid-morning as part of the national free fruit 

scheme. 

 

 

POSH Assembly 

We are delighted to welcome back 

representatives, including their mascot Peter 

Burrows, from Peterborough United Football Club 

to lead a special assembly on Monday 27th 

September. 

Year 6 pupils should arrive dressed in their PE kit 

as they have been chosen to attend a workshop 

following on from the assembly!  

 

 



 

Starting school in September 2022 

The application window opened on 10th September 2021 and closes on 15th January 2022 for all children 

who are due to start school in September 2022. 

We would like to invite you, or any of your friends and family with pre-school aged children, to join one 

of our school tours with Mrs Moore and Mrs James taking place on : 

Tuesday 28th September at 10am 
Monday 4th October at 1:30pm 
 
Please contact the school office on 01733 231008 to book your place. 
 

Change of PE Day 

Year 5 PE day has changed and from 

week commencing 27th September will 

be each Wednesday. 

Please ensure your child arrives dressed 

in their PE kit. 

Enrichment Clubs 

Our after school enrichment clubs start 

from week commencing 27th September. 

Please ensure you have completed and 

returned the offer letter to secure your 

child’s place. 

Any bookings, payments or queries 

regarding the clubs offered by Key Sports 

should be made directly via their website 

www.keysportscoaching.co.uk  

 

Annual Flu Vaccinations 

The deadline for return of 

the completed flu 

vaccination form, including 

nil returns, is Thursday 23rd 

September. 

The form should be 

completed for all pupils. 

http://www.keysportscoaching.co.uk/

